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FEDERAL-PROVINCIAL TRADE MINISTERS' CONFERENC E

The Minister for International Trade, the Honourable
James Kelleher, will meet with his counterparts from the provinces
and territories next week .

The federal-provincial trade ministers conference will be
held in Ottawa on Wednesday, December 19, 1984 .

Topics to be discussed will include :

- Canada's future perspectives in international
trade ;

- establishing greater links in federal-provincial
trade activities abroad ;

- a major trade promotion campaign to be introduced
in the coming months .

Mr . Kelleher said he was confident that the discussions would
take place in a mood of cooperation and that the conference would
contribute to the success of the First Ministers' conference scheduled
for February 14, 1985 .
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